
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

 

1st Saturday of the month                     9:00 am 
 

 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 
 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday        6:30pm 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 
 

For September Mass schedule, please visit :- 
“http://café.daum.net/hsaem” 
 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00 am 

     

   

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                             16 October 2016 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

“Will not God see justice done to his chosen who cry to him?” 

First Reading:  Exodus 17.8-13 

Whenever Moses held up his hand, Israel prevailed.. 

Responsorial Psalm. 

Our help is from the Lord, who made heaven and earth. 

Second Reading:  2 Timothy 3.14-4.2 

That the one who belongs to God may be proficient, equipped for every good work. 

Gospel:   Luke 18.1-8 
God will grant justice to his chosen ones who call out to him. 

If there are members of your family or friends who are ill or have died, and for whom you wish to pray for, please 
contact the Parish office to provide their names. 
 

Pray for those who are ill. 

Dorothy Bailey, Olga de Mendez, Vicky Dziekan, Bill Finlay, Marie Kalnciems, Edmee Kearney, Ben Perri,  
Lawrence Peterson and Bea Sheard. 

Pray for the deceased.  
 

Bud Butler, Richard Crowe, Margaret Klubi, Angus McDonell, Mary Loughran, and Brian Potter  

November: Month of the Holy Souls 
 

Throughout the month of November, we will have the 
Book of Remembrance at the side of the church, by the 
Tabernacle. You are invited to write the names of your 
deceased loved ones in this book. They will be 
remembered in all our Masses during November. 
 

All Saints Day & All Souls Day 
 

There will be Mass on Tues, Nov 1st and Wed, Nov 2nd 
at 9:00am and 6:00pm. 
 

All Souls Day Mass 
On this holy day, the universal church prays for the dead 
whose faith God alone knows.  
All are welcome, and you are especially encouraged to 
attend, if you have recently lost a family member or a 
close friend. 
—————————————————————————- 

November – A time to Remember 
 

A Diocesan Mass, with Bishop Gary presiding, will be 
celebrated at the Cathedral on Thurs, Nov 3  at 12pm for 
all deceased priests, bishops & religious of the diocese.  
A reception will follow.  
 

Kindly remember in your prayers those who have 
laboured for the Church in the Diocese of Victoria and 

pray that the Lord will send dedicated men and women to 
continue their work. 

Discovery Faith Course Series  
 

Discovery Faith Course is being offered at St Andrews 
Cathedral for 6 weeks from Oct 27th. Classes will be on 
Thursday nights at 7pm at the Cathedral Parish Centre.  
 

This course is free but donations are appreciated to cover 
the cost of the workbook ($10.00).  
 

Through this study people of all ages have come to see 
the relevance of God in a new and very real way for them 
personally, whether they are new to the faith or have 
been Catholic their entire life. For many the course 
brought a breath of new life and understanding into their 
faith. 
To register, please contact Bernadette O’Connor by email 
det.oconnor@gmail.com or phone 250-896 4136.  

Message from Bishop Gary Gordon 
 

“Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  
Our prayers are with all those affected by Hurricane 
Matthew in Haiti, and your parish will be receiving 
donations to aid those who have been effected.  

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 
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 Monday 17th October Led By The Spirit Pope John Hall 7:15pm 

Wednesday 19th October K of C General meeting Parish Hall 7:00pm 

Friday 21st October Christian Meditation Parish Hall 9:30am 

Saturday 22nd October Korean Bazaar 
Youth Group 

Parish Hall 
Parish Hall 

9:00am-3:00pm 
6:00pm 

mailto:250-896-4136


 

 

All funds will be directed to Development and Peace 
which is working with Caritas Internationalis to respond 
to this emergency. You may donate directly to 
Development and Peace Caritas Canada at: http://
www.devp.org or you may donate via the parish; 
simply indicate that it is for Haiti.  
 

Together, let us continue to pray for those who are so 
much in need of our aid.”  
 

Development and Peace / Caritas Canada  
 

 

$50,000 has just been sent to Caritas Haiti for immediate 
humanitarian assistance following Hurricane Matthew.  
 

D&P’s intervention with the Caritas network will enable it 
to take charge of supporting 2,700 of the families 
victimized by the hurricane with food distribution, and will 
reduce the risk of spreading basic infectious diseases 
(diarrhea, cholera, malaria, etc.) for those 2,700 families. 
 

As well, D&P is launching an emergency campaign for 
Haiti across Canada. Funds raised will be used to meet 
needs in health, water, and to provide shelter, food and 
non-food items in the most affected regions. 

We encourage the entire Catholic community to support 

those affected by this disaster through prayer and support 

to the emergency relief. 

You may donate online at www.devp.org or send a 

cheque to D&P: 1425 Boulevard Rene Levesque Ouest, 

3rd floor Montreal Quebec H3G1T7. 

———————————————————————–—— 

Sacred Heart's Christian Charity 
 

A big thank you to the many who contributed their time, 
talent and energy to this weekend’s Gently Used Clothing 
Sale and Attic Treasure's successful event. 
 

Again you manifested the spirit as to what makes Sacred 
Heart so special. 
 

Once everything is tallied, the results will be published in 
the bulletin. 
 

The response to our requests for books has been so 
positive that we are no longer in need for additional  
books. Thank you. 
 

Raffle Tickets  Draw date is November 5, 2016.  
 

The raffle is a major part of our fundraising for the year. 
We would appreciate if everyone would buy a book or two  
for the Bazaar. 
 

Raffle books can be picked up from the ticket sellers after 
all weekend Masses. 
With over $5,700 in prizes, including a cash prize of 
$1,000 – you don’t want to miss out! 
 

 

Proceeds go to social organizations like Anawim, SSVP 
and 9-10 Soup Kitchen.  
 

Winners will be notified by telephone or email as noted on 
the ticket stub. Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

Korean Food Festival and Bazaar 
 

Come, join us for delicious Korean food and fun. 
When: Sat, Oct 22 9am to 3pm 
Where: Sacred Heart’s Parish Hall 
—————————————————————————- 

Our Place 
 

As winter approaches, Our Place requests for socks, 
blankets, sleeping bags, scarfs, jackets, boots, long 
underwear, leggings for women, jeans for men & women, 
tarps & bungee cord ties and $5 McDonald cards.  

CWL  Please note:- Change of date 
 

St Joseph's CWL Boot Camp is will be on Sat, Oct 29 
from 9 30am till 3:00pm. 
Please bring your own lunch. Beverages will be provided. 
—————————————————————————- 

Knights of Columbus Movie Knight 

Risen 
 

Witness the manhunt that changed the course of human 
history. Friday, Oct 28 at 7:00pm at the Parish Hall.  
Free entrance. Hosted by the Knights of Columbus. 

Youth  Seattle Youth Conference 

Reckless Mercy.  November 11-13, 2016.  
 

Come and have an awesome time with other Catholic 
Youth. Open to all youth in Gr 10 through 12. Fee: $175. 
Contact Kelly Bourke:- kbourke@rcdvictoria.org  

St Joseph’s School 
 

Invites applications for (1) Special Educational Assistant 
and/or Behavior Specialist  
 Application forms and details are posted on http://
cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php 
—————————————————————————- 

Parish Budget for 2017 
 

Notice to all parish ministries. The finance committee is 
starting to plan our budget for 2017. 
 

Financial year is from January 1 to December 31,  2017. 
Please provide Bob Payne with details of your 2017 
budget by 20 October 2016. 
Email: helenmpayne8@gmail.com or call: 250-370-0241  
Thank you.—Bob P 

DONATIONS 

8th & 9th October 2016 

Envelopes/Loose  $3,490.05 

PAD    $   979.25 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,819.30 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 

YOUTH AND YOUNG ADULTS 



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2016 / 2017 

Angela Spencer 
Michele Ricard 

Stan Dzbik 
Marilyn Turner 

Catherine Minvielle 
Richard Byeon 

Vincenza Cameron 
Hilda Rosales 
Gilbert Santos 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Bereavement Support  David MacIntyre  383 9955 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.     
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Oscar Perez de Tagle 778 265 0013 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Hilda Rosales     778 432-0709 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Walt Ryan    658-5044 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Georgina Short  727-2615 
RCIA     Vincenza Cameron 479-6488 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 
Youth Ministry    Sandy Bourbeau   881-0140
     (email at san.beau@gmail.com) 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 
For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 

“Celebrating life since 1912” 


